
 

 

March 6, 2025 

Hello Families, 

We hope you are getting excited about attending out student Celebration of Learning on March 13th!  
We are happy to share the following, so you know what to expect for your grade level experience. 
 

Grade 6 students have been working diligently to complete their Celestial Communities where they have 
integrated most of their subjects into a community. They have written a new Charter of Rights and 
Freedoms, have explored the planet in which their community exists, found the area and perimeter of 
buildings, and have written numerous pieces of information explaining their community and the  
attractions in their community! We cannot wait to showcase these Celestial Communities at our 
Celebration of Learning evening! 
 

The Grade 7 students will be celebrating their learning by sharing their inquiry-based activities with their 
families. Our cross-curricular approach to education provides an opportunity for you to engage in 
experiences that integrate multiple subjects. Students and their families are invited to participate in 
design sprint challenges, listen to podcasts, news reports, and myths about a natural disaster of their 
choice, and explore structures designed to withstand a simulated earthquake. Additionally, we 
encourage families to visit our school library, where our annual Book Fair will be set up, offering a wide 
selection of books to browse and purchase. 
 

Grade 8 FI students have been working hard at creating multimedia projects in multiple subjects. 
Students will be able to demonstrate the steps to take in order to create a podcast, and a green screen 
image to represent a variety of governments. There will also be an opportunity to participate in a French 
game, a math game and a science lab exploring the viscosity of different fluids. For Health and Français, 
students have made their own goal-setting BINGO sheets that are helping to guide them through the 
end of their middle school careers. 
 

Grade 8 English students will be celebrating their learning of various coding skills by demonstrating the 
challenges they created for the STEAM Day of play. There will also be opportunities for students and 
their families to engage in math challenges geared toward the skills they have been learning in 
mathematics. In addition, all grade 8 students will be showcasing their multimodal works in ELA and 
Social Studies. 
 

We ask each family to book a one-hour time slot (4:00 – 5:00 / 5:00 - 6:00 / 6:00 to 7:00 / 7:00 – 8:00) 
using this form: https://forms.office.com/r/cqQhzuv41t .  You may come and go during that hour, but 
please try to attend all stations. Classroom teachers will also be present to answer some questions and 
guide your conversations. Specialists will also welcome you into their spaces to explore their woods, 
outdoor education, Phys Ed, art, band, and foods and textiles classes. Please attend with your child to 
experience, understand, and appreciate the work they have done this term.  
We are really looking forward to welcoming you!  
 
Doug Nowicki       Chad Duffield 
Principal       Vice Principal 
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